From: Hebb, Gordon

Sent: April 16, 2022 11:53 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: FW: Proposed tax

Gordon D. Hebb QC
Chief Legislative Counsel
House of Assembly
Halifax, Nova Scotia

(902) 424-8941

From: Doug White

Sent: April 14, 2022 2:57 PM

To: Hebb, Gordon <Gordon.Hebb@novascotia.ca>
Subject: Proposed tax

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce

jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Mr Hebb, My name is Doug White I’'m an American citizen that married into a wonderful Nova Scotian family. We
purchased land at Amherst shore 20 years ago to one day have a cottage on our land. My wife’s family has been in this
area for a 100 years or more. Descendants of Walter Dixon. This family has multiplied to many families that have
summer cottages and second homes in the area. During all this time supporting the local community with our purchases
and services of the local tradesman and merchants stimulating your economy We pay taxes on our land and cottages
and only get to stay for only a short time in this beautiful part of the world. We finally did put a cottage on our land.
These proposed taxes are unfair and are completely not going to accomplish what they are trying to do. Unfortunately |
think you will have a surplus of properties that are not year around places that will be overpriced for people you are



trying provide affordable homes. Thank you for your time. Hopefully you will not decide to impose these unfair and
completely irrational taxes.

Doug White
American Citizen that loves Nova Scotia

Sent from my iPhone





